THE STONY CREEK ASSOCIATION
PO BOX 3145

STONY CREEK, CONNECTICUT 06405

April 18, 2018

Town of Branford
Board of Selectmen
1019 Main Street
Branford, CT 06405

First Selectman Jamie Cosgrove-

We wish to thank the Town of Branford, the First Selectmen, the RTM and those involved with
the procurement of the toilet facility in Stony Creek. It is an excellent compromise to a difficult
situation.

Last night, April 17, 2018, there was a meeting of the Stony Creek Association, not just the
Executive Board, who voted unanimously 40-0 to not have the toilet facility in Madeira Park but
rather in Bayview Park. There was strong sentiment that it not be placed in Madeira Park.

As summer, the tourist season, is fastly approaching, it may be appropriate to act as soon as
possible in the installation of the facility in Bayview Park.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cordially,

Daniel A. Bullard
SCA President



